Read the text

Last summer my wife . Hannah and I went on holiday to Italy. We had a really good time. We stayed in a house with our friends , Graham and Rachel. Every morning we got up at nine o'clock and cooked breakfast . Then we went swimming . The weather was lovely hot and sunny. We usually had lunch in a café near the beach . Hannah and Rachel usually played tennis in the afternoon but Graham and I went windsurfing or played golf. In the evening we cooked a big meal in the house and then went dancing . We got home very late and then usually played cards. We never went to bed early.

Correct the sentences

- 1. They had a terrible time.
- 2. They stayed in a hotel.
- 3. Every morning they got up at eleven o'clock.
- 4. The weather was horrible.
- 5. Hannah and Rachel played golf in the afternoon.
- 6. In the evening they had a meal in a restaurant.
- 7. After dinner they went swimming.

Answer

- 1. They had a really good time.
- 2. They stayed in a house with their friends Graham and Rachel.
- 3. Every morning they got at nine o'clock.
- 4. The weather was lovely hot and sunny
- 5. Hannah and Rachel usually played tennis in the afternoon.
- 6. In the evening they cooked a big meal in the house.
- 7. After dinner they went dancing.

Write the sentences in your language(ترجمة)

- 1. Ben can't speak French.
- 2. Can you cook? Yes, I can.
- 3. Can you speak more slowly, please.
- 4. Can I have coffee, please?

Which sound is different

1.	New	when	bed	went
2.	Drive	ride	I	sister
3.	Usually	my	family	February
4.	Post	go	shop	slowly
5	Lunch	much	usually	, but

Read the text and answer the questions.

Michael Douglas and Catherine Zeta-Jones. This is a photo of Michael Douglas and his wife. Michael is from the United States. He's fifty-seven and he's married to Catherine Zeta-Jones. She's thirty-two and she's from Wales. They're both actors. They have one child. Their son's name is Dylan. He's two Michael and Catherine have the same birthday 25th September.

1. where's Michael Douglas from?

Michael is from the united states.

2. what's his wife's name?

Catherine zeta-jones.

3. What are their jobs?

They're actors.

4. when's Michael and Catherine's birthday?

25th September'.

5. what's their son's name?

Their son's name is Dylan.

Put the words in the correct order.

```
You - How - are?
How are you?
James - is - This.
This is James.
Name - What's - your?
What's your name?
Address - your - what's?
What's your address?
are - where - from - you?
Where are you from?
```

Write the sentences in your language.

1. They're from the United States .

هم من الولايات المتحدة الامريكية

2. Her name is Susan. His name is Mike.

هيه اسمها سوزان هو اسمه مايك

3. How old is she? She's twenty -six.

كم عمرها ؟ عمرها 26

4. I'm not married.

انا غير متزوج

5. My son has a good job.

ابني لديه عمل جيد

Write the possessive adjectives

Subject pronouns

You

He

She

We

They

Possessive adjectives

My

Your

Him

Her

Our

Them

Correct the sentences.

- 1. Tom is in San Francisco.
- 2. The buildings in San Francisco aren't very old.
- 3. The food is fantastic.
- 4. The food is cheap.
- 5. The hotel is very modern.
- 6. The hotel is cheap but it isn't very comfortable.
- 7. The weather is very hot.
- 8. They go to the beach every day.

Complete the sentences. Use was, were, wasn't, weren't.

- 1. I was in London yesterday.
- 2. was she at home yesterday afternoon? No, she wasn't
- 3. They weren't born in Italy. They were born Spain . They're Spanish.
- 4. Where were you born? I was born in France,.
- 5. were you at the office yesterday? No, we weren't.
- 6. was he born in 1985. he wasn't born in 1975.

COMPLETE THE SENTENCES USE HAS AND HAVE

- I. we have two dogs •
- 2. you have an Italian name •
- 3. she has a good dictionary •
- 4. I have a computer •
- 5. my daughter has a house in London •

READ THE TEXT

Lucy and Nicolas we a live a small old house in Brighton . It has two bedrooms a living room , a dining room a kitchen and there's a bathroom of course in the living room there are two armchairs and a sofa . We also have a television a video recorder and a CD player . On the wall there are two pictures. It's a very comfortable room and in the evening we sit watch to and listen the music. In the dining room there is a table and four chairs. There are a lot of photographs of our families on the walls . The kitchen is new . We have breakfast in the kitchen but we have lunch and dinner in the dining room . We have a small garden and two cats . We are very happy in our house.

ANSWER THE QUESTIONS WRITE THE SENTENCES

- I. Where do Lucy and Nicolas live? They live in a small old house in Brighton. •
- 2. How many bed rooms are there in their house? There are two bad rooms. •
- 3. Is there a sofa in the living rooms? Yes, there is. •
- 4. What do Lucy and Nicolas do in the evening? we sit watch tv and listen the music. •
- 5. Where are there photographs of their families? on the walls. •
- 6. Is the kitchen old? No. •
- 7. Where do Lucy and Nicolas have lunch? In the dining room. •
- 8. Is there a garden? Yes, there is a garden. •
- 9. Are Lucy and Nicolas happy in their house? Yes. •

Write the sentences again with the words in brackets.

- 1. Marta usually has breakfast at 7.45. (usually)
- 2. Sara never goes to work by bus. (never)
- 3. She usually has a sandwich in her office. (usually)
- 4. She usually leaves work at 5.30. (usually)
- 5. She never works in the evening . (never)
- 6. She sometimes goes to a restaurant in the evening. (sometimes)

Match the questions and answers.

Questions

- 1. Why do you go to the beach every day? (d)
- 2. Why don't you drink beer? (e)
- 3. Why do you always have pizza for lunch? (c)
- 4. Why do you get up at ten o'clock? (b)
- 5. Why do you live in the country? (a)

Answers

- a. Because I don't like the city.
- b. Because I don't start work until eleven o'clock.
- c. Because I like Italian food.
- d. Because I love swimming.
- e. Because I don't like it.

Reading

Dear carol, we're having a great time in Albufeira. We're sitting a cafe near the beach. Paul's reading the newspaper and I'm writing this postcard to you. The sun's shining and it's really hot.

We come to Portugal every summer. We usually stay with my friends Ana and Ze but this year we're in a hotel because Ana's parents are staying with them.

The beaches here are fantastic. We go swimming every morning. Did you enjoy your holiday in America? See you soon.

Love , Lisa and Paul.

Answer the question.

- 1. Where are Lisa and Paul? They're in Albufeira.
- 2. What's Paul doing? He's reading the newspaper.
- 3. What's the weather like? The sun's shining and it's really hot.
- 4. Where do they usually stay? They usually stay with their friends Ana and Ze.
- 5. What do Lisa and Paul do every morning? They go swimming.

Complete the sentences .Use the verbs.(cooked-worked-played-listened-watched-stayed)

- 1. Kate and David stayed at home yesterday evening.
- 2. I **listened** to the radio yesterday afternoon.
- 3. We watched television from five o'clock until nine o'clock.
- 4. Madeleine cooked a delicious meal for us yesterday evening.
- 5. Pam worked at her computer yesterday Morning.
- 6. Ben played football on Saturday.

Write questions

- 1. do/you/yesterday morning/did/what?
- Last weekend/ who/ you/ did/see?
- 3. Did/ get home/what time/ yesterday evening/ you?
- 4. This morning/ what/you/ have/did/for breakfast?
- 5. Where/you/did/yesterday/lunch/have?

Answer

- 1. What do you did yesterday morning.
- 2. Who did you see last weekend.
- 3. What did you have for breakfast this morning.
- 4. Where did you have lunch yesterday.

Read the text

1. Hi, I'm Jake. I'm from Manchester. I love cooking .every Friday evening I cook a meal at home for my friends I eat lots of fresh food , fish , vegetables and fruit but I like pies and cakes , too. I hate junk food. (حفظ ع الغيب)

2. Hello. I'm Helga . I'm German . I never eat meal or fish — I'm vegetarian . I only eat vegetables and fruit. I sometimes go out for a meal with friends. I sometimes go out for a meal with friends. There are a lot of good vegetarian restaurants in Berlin. (حفظ ع الغيب)

Translation. Write the sentences in your language.

1. How much money do you have?

كم من النقود لديك؟

2. Why don't you like him? Because he's horrible!

لماذا لا تحبه؟ لأنه مريع.

3. what's that? It's a computer.

ما هذا؟ انه كمبيوتر.

4. it's a beautiful old building.

انه مبنی قدیم جمیل.

Reading.

Dear Eva, I'm in San Francisco. I'm an holiday with my friend Mark . San Francisco is a beautiful city, but the buildings aren't very old . The people are very friendly and the food is fantastic (and very cheap). Our hotel is near the Centre of the city. It's very modern and cheap, but it isn't very comfortable.

The weather is very hot. We go to the beach every day. I love swimming in the pacific Ocean!

See you soon.

love; Tom.

Correct the sentences.

- 1. Tom is in San Francisco.
- 2. The buildings in San Francisco aren't very old.
- 3. The food is fantastic.
- 4. The food is cheap.
- 5. The hotel is very modern.
- 6. The hotel is cheap but it isn't very comfortable.
- 7. The weather is very hot.
- 8. They go to the beach every day.

TRANSLATION

- I. she leaves home at eight forty- five •
- هي غادرت المنزل ساعة ثامنة وخمسة واربعون دقيقة
- 2. where does Thomas live? In Oxford •
- این یعیش توماس؟ في اکسفورد
- 3. maria doesn't go to work by bus •
- ماريا لا تذهب للعمل في الباص
- 4. Osman never stays at home in the evening •
- عثمان لا يبقى في المنزل في المساء

COMPLETE THE SENTENCES USE IN - ON - AT

- I. I paly tennis on Saturday morning •
- 2. I usually have lunch at one o'clock •
- 3. I never get up late on Sunday morning •
- 4. what do you do at the weekend? •
- 5. in the morning he works at home •
- 6. the usually stay at home in the afternoon •

COMPLETE THE SENTENCES USE HAS AND HAVE

- I. we have two dogs •
- 2. you have an Italian name •
- 3. she has a good dictionary •
- 4. I have a computer •
- 5. my daughter has a house in London •

Read the text. Answer the questions.

Javier and Jorge are brothers. They're from Chile, but they don't live in Chile now. They live in Spain. They're both doctors and they work in a hospital in Oviedo. They speak Spanish, of course and they speak English and French. Javier isn't married but Jorge is his wife's name is Teresa. They have a house in the country, near Oviedo. Javier's flat is in the Centre of Oviedo.

Javier and Jorge like Spanish food and wine. They play sports. They like football and skiing but they don't like tennis or swimming.

Answer the questions

- 1. Do Javier and Jorge live in Chile? No, they don't .They live in Spain.
- 2. Do they speak Spanish? Yes, they do.
- 3. Do they speak English and German? No, I don't. They speak English, Spanish and French.
- 4. Do Jorge and Teresa live in the Centre of Oviedo? No, they don't. they live in the country near Oviedo.
- 5. Do they play sports? Yes, they do.
- 6. Do they like tennis and swimming? No, they don't .They like football and skiing.

Complete the sentences with is, are and do.

- 1. Do you like skiing? Yes, I do.
- 2. Where is Jacek from? He is from Poland.
- 3. Are you from France? No, I'm from Germany.
- 4. How do you spell nurse?
- 5. Dina and Vicky are students.
- 6. Do they live in a flat? Yes, they do
- 7. What sport do they play?